APO Honorary Fellow Tajima

Tajima (L) receiving certificate from Takenaka

At a simple ceremony held at the APO Secretariat, 3 December 2004,
Takashi Tajima received the APO Honorary Fellow certificate and
silver tray from his successor as APO Secretary-General, Shigeo
Takenaka. The occasion was witnessed by Secretariat staff members.
Takenaka later hosted a luncheon in Tajima’s honor, attended by the
departmental directors. The APO Honorary Fellow is conferred on
APO Directors, Alternate Directors, NPO Heads, and APO Secretary-
Generals who have attended the annual Workshop Meeting of Heads
of NPOs (WSM) and/or the Governing Body Meeting (GBM), also
held annually, five times or more upon departure from their posts.
APO Liaison Officers who have done outstanding work and have
attended the WSM and GBM may also be so honored, if approved by
the APO Chairman, two Vice-Chairmen, and Secretary-General.
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